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March 28, 2018 
 
Dr. Rory G. Truell 
The Secretary-General 
International Federation of Social Workers 
P. O. Box 6875 
CH-3001 Bern 
Switzerland 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
RE: LETTER OF NOMINATION AND SUPPORT FOR MR. JOACHIM MUMBA FOR THE 
POSITION OF VICE-PRESIDENT, AFRICA REGION 
 
 
On behalf of the Social Workers Association of Zambia (SWAZ), I am pleased to write this letter of 
nomination and support for Mr. Joachim Mumba, the current Secretary-General of SWAZ, to become the 
next Vice-President of Africa Region.   
 
Mr. Joachim Mumba has been one of the most capable and competent Secretaries-General of SWAZ. He 
has served as Secretary-General of SWAZ for more than (8) years with an upper-class distinction. Above 
all, Mr. Mumba’s creative and tremendous passion for the social work profession is both exemplary and 
out-standing. It is his creative and tremendous passion for social work which was by far the single most 
important factor responsible for the success of the just ended International Africa Social Work Conference 
in Zambia. Mr. Mumba brought all his unique abilities and capabilities to bear in the elaborate process of 
mobilizing human and material resources, organizing and successfully realizing the International 
Conference in Zambia. He is an excellent organizer, team-player, performer, creative thinker and 
achievement-oriented leader who starts a project with a clear conviction to successfully complete it. 
 
Therefore, Zambia through SWAZ and myself, expresses our superior confidence and pride in nominating 
and supporting Mr. Joachim Mumba to become the next Vice-President of Africa Region.  
 
If there should be any need for more information from us in nominating and supporting Mr. Joachim 
Mumba for the position of Vice-President, Africa Region please feel free to contact me at any time. 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Lawrence Mukuka, PhD  
President, SWAZ  


